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Follow up to 204 State Street accessible parking space removal review:
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In reviewing the accessible parking space petition for 212 State Street, we discovered two existing but

unused accessible parking spaces, one directly across from 204 State Street and a second on the side of
204 State Street, located on First Street.

| spoke with Ms. Zimmerman of 204 State Street regarding these spaces. She informed me that the “
front space was originally created for her father, while the space on First Street was designated for her
mother, who was confined to a wheelchair. Unfortunately, both parents have since passed away, and
Ms. Zimmerman informed me that neither space is currently used. Ms. Zimmerman requested that
these spaces be removed. Officers have checked this area and verified that both spaces are unused.
Therefore, we recommend removing these spaces to create additional parking for the area.




Accessible parking space directly across from 204 State Street

Respectfully Submitted,

Capt. Roman Wesny

Captain Roman Wozny



